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Mersey Drive Learning Adventures! 

 

Year 5 had an exciting 

opportunity to visit the 

Museum of Science and 

Industry to develop further 

their understanding of the 

Industrial Revolution and its 

impact on life in Manchester. 

Nursery have been having a  wonderful time 

learning how to swing –dance, ready for their 

Jubilee Party. They had so much fun! 

 

Year 6’s Educational Visit to Robinwood 

Fun activites Included the giant swing, piranha 

pool, zipline, archery,caving, trapeze and crazy 

crate challenges! 

 

 

Year 1 had the opportunity to meet Her Majesty 

the Queen at Madame Tussauds Blackpool on 

Thursday. ‘Nice to meet you Ma'am!’  
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Rigby Bear   

Attendance 

Award  

winners 

Awarded weekly to the class with  best attendance 

Last Week 

On time            

Here                     

Everyday                  
Ready                                 

On time      

This Week 

On time         

Here                                

Everyday                   

Ready   

On time  

VIP’s 

Pupils who have been noticed for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes 

Last Week 

    FSU-Rosa             Y4-Georgia    

                  Y1-Carter            Y5- Saleh 

                  Y2-Emily               Y6- Rhia 

Y3-Lara-Grace    Hive- Rio 

This Week 

             FSU-  Louis    Y4-Kik 

              Y1-  Ephie    Y5- Taran 

              Y2-Emily       Y6- Robinwood   

              Y3-Yusuf       Hive- Joseph 

Aimimng High- Mersey Drive Awards Assembly 

 

Awards Childrens Champions  

Shakir    

 Huda 

Robin 

Jaxon   
Beau 

Jaelyn 

Malik   
Carter 

Joel 

Jordan   
James 

Harley 

Frankie   
Curtis 

Lara Grace 

Lilly   
Emily Kate 

Lacie 

Kaleb 

Aaron 

Umaima 

Nyla 

Freya 

Louise 

Rio  
 

Half Term Message from Miss Ridley Walk to School results are in…..  

Year 2 with 95% 

https://friendlystock.com/product/black-little-girl-superhero-with-a-cape/
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On behalf of all the staff and governors I would like to 

wish you a happy and  safe  half term break. We hope 

you can relax and enjoy some time with family and 

friends. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming pupils back on 

Tuesday, 7th June 
 

Miss Ridley 

Class of the month is RECEPTION who 

have recorded the most active trips this 

month. 77% of 234 total possible trips 

recorded, 82% of them were active. 

 Well done, amazing efforts from all at 

Mersey Drive. 


